Community observes Remembrance Day



A little rain didn't stop King residents for taking time to remember. Remembrance Day was held inside the Schomberg Arena this past Saturday. Lowell Tipping played The Last Post on the bugle. Those present observed a minute of silence to remember fallon soldiers.

photos by Angela Gismondi



The local girl guide troop presented local veteran Bob Martin of Kettleby, as well as other veterans in attendance, with a commemorative pin.



Veterans from the Royal Canadian Legion attended the Remembrance Day service in Schomberg, paying their respects to all those who served in the war.



Father Suren Nathan of the Parish of Lloydtown lead the crowd in prayer.





ADCTID

JEWELLERS